From: T

Sent: 31 May 2019 05:28
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Planning Application - 2019/2456/A - The Stables Market (wall fronting Chalk

Farm Road) Chalk Farm Road Camden London NW1 8AH

Thank you Barry. Please find my comment below:

I would like to object to the following application:
Application number: 2019/2456/A
The Stables Market (wall fronting Chalk Farm Road) Chalk Farm Road Camden London NW1 8AH

The 10 external advertisements (which have already been installed and used for advertising billboards for
several months) have visually harmed the appearance of the Stables market's external wall (and surrounding
area), and have also invited graffiti and vandalism which has not previously been present on this wall.

I do not believe that the use of these boards for advertisement is respectful/considerate of the special
architectural and historic interest of the walls. I would invite the applicant/council to consider returning
these boards to their original intended purpose (which was for the installation of artwork) or remove them
entirely.

Many thanks,

On Wed, 29 May 2019 at 16:13, Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Hi

If you'd like to comment on this application then you can do so via email (to
planning@camden.gov. uk).

| hope that helps, kind regards

Barry Dawson
Planning Technician

Telephone: 020 7974 3560

flin]ELS]



From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a planning
application. You can still find out about planning applications:

e 0on new improved posters on lamp posts
e by signing up to planning e-alerts
¢ in the planning section of the Camden Account

+ through adverts in the Camden New Joumal and Ham & High

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new planning
applications, decisions and appeals.

From: I
Sent: 28 May 2019 08:39

To: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application - 2019/2456/A - The Stables Market (wall fronting Chalk Farm Road) Chalk Farm Road
Camden London NW1 8AH

To Laura Hazelton,
I would like to object to the below planning application, but am not able to on the online planning portal.

I wanted to ask if you could let me know how I could do so.

Many thanks,

On Sat, 25 May 2019 at 06:11, <no-reply@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

B




Camden Town Hall is closed for refurbishment. From September 2018 our planning
committee meetings will be held at:

Crowndale Centre

218 Eversholt Street
London NW1 1BD

New and updated planning applications within S00 metres of 20 Juniper Crescent London NW1 8HA.
New applications (1)

The Stables Market (wall fronting Chalk Farm Road) Chalk Farm Road Camden London NW1
SAH

Installation of 10 x non-illuminated advertisements within existing display boards to outer wall of stables
Market fronting Chalk Farm Road (retrospective).

Application number: 2019/2456/A
Application type: Advertisement Consent

View Application
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